
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD AND PUBLIC HEARING 

REGARDING POTENTIAL CONDEMNATION OF ERIE COKE 

CORPORATION PROPERTY BY ERIE-WESTERN PENNSYLVANIA 

PORT AUTHORITY 

 

 

 The Erie-Western Pennsylvania Port Authority hereby gives notice of a public comment 

period beginning October 6, 2023 and ending on November 10, 2023 for any interested persons to 

provide comments on whether the Port Authority should take action to acquire by condemnation 

the Erie Coke Corporation property located in the City of Erie, County of Erie, Pennsylvania, 

consisting of fourteen (14) tax parcels containing a total of approximately 193.6 acres, and being 

Erie County Tax Index Nos. (14) 1025-113, 117, and 118, (14) 1048-105 and 107, (14) 1034-102, 

104, 107, 108, 110, 201, 203, and 205. 

 

 Such public comments from any interested persons should be set forth in writing and may 

be submitted either via website by U.S. Mail to the following: 

 

           www.porterie.org – under public comment on the landing page 

   or 

 Erie Western Pennsylvania Port Authority 

 1 Holland Street 

 Erie, PA 16507 

 

 In addition the Erie-Western Pennsylvania Port Authority hereby gives notice that it will  

hold a public hearing on October 23, 2023 at 6 p.m. at East Middle School, 1001 Atkins Street, 

Erie, PA 16503 regarding the Port Authority's potential acquisition by condemnation of the above-

referenced Erie Coke Corporation property.  All interested persons are invited to attend the public 

hearing and provide their comments for the Port Authority's consideration. 

 

 

 Martin H. LaMar 

 Executive Director 

 Erie-Western Pennsylvania Port Authority 
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